Dates may be subject to change - we will give parents as much notice as possible.

Monday 9th February Start of Mental Health Week

Friday 18th February Break for half term (normal hometime)

Monday 28th February Return to school (8.40am)

Monday 14th March **Start of Science Week**

Friday 1st April **Own Clothes Day - Easter Egg Donation**

Monday 4th April **Children's Easter Bingo**

Friday 8th April **Break for Easter (2pm finish))**

Monday 25th April Return to school (8.40am)

Look out for updates on our school website stcharlescatholic primary.com

or follow us on Twitter @CharlesPrimary

Holiday dates for the school year can be found on the school website.

United Utilities Water Improvement Works

Message from United Utilities.

You may already be aware we are currently carrying out works in the area to replace the old water pipes with new ones. We started this project in November 2021 and expect to be completed by July 2022. I have attached a map which shows the streets/roads that we have, and will be working along.

We need to replace the water pipes along Tramway Road, we plan to start this work from the middle of March. This will impact on road parking and will cause disruption for parents during school drop off and pick up times.

We understand our works can cause inconvenience and we will do our best to keep disruption to a minimum.





St Charles' Catholic Primary School Newsletter

"Love, learn and grow together"

Headteacher Mrs Rebecca Dean 4th February 2022



Number Day

We celebrated Number Day in school today.

All the children took part in fun number activities including bingo, number hunts and group challenges.

Some of the children came into school with some very creative number ideas in their hair and on their tops - they looked fab!

Mr Cross had prizes for each class for the most creative ideas.











JOIN THE FLORRIE FOOD UNION

Become a member of The Florrie Food Union to get access to affordable weekly shops

When you shop with us you can get 10 items for just £3.50 or 15 items for £5.00.

Items vary week to week and include fresh food, store cupboard essentials, household tems, frozen goods, toiletries, and confectionery. Members also have access to a range of discount clothing, other household goods, seasonal items, and special offers from time

Membership is open to anyone in Liverpool no matter your circumstances. Limited to one membership per household. To become a member please bring proof of address to The Florrie, 377 Mill Street, L8 4RF.

OPEN WEDNESDAYS & FRIDAYS 10:30AM TO 2:30PM



Well done Year 2 - are the highest attainers this week

Come Dine With Me

Last week, our Year 6 children created a 3 course meal which were sampled and scored by the other

children in the class.
Between the class they made: Stuffed peppers, followed by a Salmon dish and a dessert which included pineapple. The groups chose their own

We have been excited that we even got a retweet from the programme Come Dine with me.

recipes.

Well done Year 6.



Come Dine With Me @ComeDi... · 3d



St Charles Catholic Prim... · 3d

@kapowprimary

@ComeDineWithMe

Year 6 have had a fun-fi...

	Attendance & lates
Class	for the WB
	04/02/22
WHOLE	90.89%
SCHOOL	20 lates
Reception	85.91%
	2 lates
Year 1	95.75%
	3 lates
Year 2	92.47%
	4 lates
Year 3	86.44%
	4 lates
Year 4	92.23%
	2 lates
Year 5	86.23%
	3 lates
Year 6	84.59%
	2 lates

Times Tables Rock Stars



Top of the classes

Year 1	Yhen	3,906
Year 2	Ruben	97,673
Year 3	Alan	404,234
Year 4	Oliver W	211,254
Year 5	Hughie	423,084
Year 6	Shen	50,392

Uniform Reminders

As part of our school uniform policy the children should wear:

- A school tie
- Black school shoes (and have a black pair of pumps in school to change into)
- A school jumper or cardigan

Please ensure your child is wearing the correct uniform.

Doodle Learning

Well done to those children who accessed Doodle learning this week. 32 children managed to get in the Green Zone for Maths, 18 for times tables, 7 for English and 7 for spelling. Certificates were given to those children

There were 3 children who got Green in all 4 areas - What super stars.



Children's Mental Health Week

Next week we will be proudly supporting Children's Mental Health Week in school. The children will take part in a number of activities which will also link with Liverpool's Reading week. The children will be learning about how to keep themselves mentally healthy.

If you would like further information about MHW please visit

https://www.childrensmentalhealthweek.org.uk/ parents-and-carers/



Pupil of the Week

We are extremely proud of all our children, however the staff are tasked with choosing just one child each work who has stood out amongst the others to receive a special award.

Well done to all our winners.

Class	Pupil of the Week
	4th February
Reception	Harrison
Year 1	Hattie
Year 2	Evie
Year 3	Tia
Year 4	Oliver
Year 5	Sasha
Year 6	Tilly

Getting started: supporting your child with using Doodle



Tuesday, 15 February 2022, 20:00:00 GMT

Are you new to Doodle? Has your child been provided with a subscription from school? Or do you need a refresher on how Doodle works? Why not join our free Getting Started with Doodle webinar! In this 30 minute webinar we will give you all the information you need to get started and make the most out of your Doodle subscription. Book your free space now!

Sign up now!

Login to Doddle to access the support.